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Dear Ms. Moran, 

MAR 1 3 2015 

Edmund G. Brown Jr., Governor 

Lisa Ann L. Mangat, Acting Director 

I am pleased to inform you that the Department of Parks and Recreation, Division of 
Boating and Waterways (DBW) has completed its evaluation and ranking of all Non­
Motorized Boat Launching Facility (NMBLF) grant applications submitted for FY2014/15 
funding. The Lake Merced NMBLF project identified in the San Francisco Recreation and 
Park Development's application has been selected to receive a maximum of $225,000 
from the available statewide NMBLF grant funding. 

The next step is to determine a mutually agreed upon scope and cost estimate for 
generation of the grant agreement. This agreement must be fully executed by May 1, 
2015 or the funding will revert to the Harbors and Watercraft Revolving Fund and no 
longer be available for the purposes of this project. There is no time to spare and either I 
or one of my staff will be in contact with you to discuss the proposed scope and cost 
estimate. It is very important to note that any work completed prior to full execution of the 
grant agreement is not eligible for reimbursement. 

DBW appreciates your investment in improving California's boating access and looks 
forward to working with you to improve the Lake Merced NMBLF. If you have any 
questions, please contact me at (916) 327-1809 or by email at Keren.Dill@parks.ca.gov. 

I ;1Y 
Keren Dill, Chief 
Loan and Grant Financial Services 


